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I strongly support the implementation of the Transport-Oriented Development Program. More 
affordable housing is needed in Sydney, and with the other elements of the cost-of-living crisis, 
the ability to have affordable, reliable transport nearby is also important. Residents without a car 
should be able to get wherever they want in Sydney with just as much ease. 

 

Transport-Oriented development also encourages visitors to a suburb to use public transit as well, 
as it becomes the easiest way to access local businesses. This will greatly improve the revenue of 
said businesses without needing to build parking. 


